
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
                                             

   

 
 

This week, the leaves in our beautiful school grounds have started to change colour and fall from the 
trees; as we approach the wetter, colder weather, please ensure your child has suitable outdoor shoes and 
a waterproof coat. A big thank you to all those who came along to our Poetry Presentation on Thursday. 

Every class worked really hard to learn and perform their poems skilfully, to a packed Hall.  
Well done to every child who took part and a special thank you to Logan in Y5 who played the piano for 

us all, adding an extra sparkle to this special event. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Last week, Ruby M in Y1, won my special award. Ruby is a quiet member of our school family who shines her light 
brightly wherever she goes around school. She has had a wonderful start to Year 1 and sets an example to all those 
around her. Well done Ruby - we are very proud of you. 

                                                                                        
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

PTA BOG EYED JOG     
Please look out for the annual Bog-Eyed Jog letter and Sponsor form to be sent home next week. 
The jog is to take place on Wednesday 17th October at 9:20am. 
NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 
Please note that in an effort to save money and trees, as from Friday 2nd November, we will no 
 longer be sending home paper copies of our newsletters. Instead they will be emailed to all 
 parents/carers who have activated their Parent pay accounts. Newsletters will continue to be 
 available on the school website. Paper copies will be available on request from the office. 
Please contact school if you haven’t yet activated your Parent pay account and require a copy of 
 your username and password. 
Cultural Heritage 
A reminder to anyone who would like to let us know of your cultural heritage. Thank you to Dashel’s  
dad who proudly informed us he’s from the Isle of Mann. A Manx flag is now on order! 
 

Harvest Celebration Reminder 
Please make every effort to come along to the Harvest Celebration on Sunday 14th October at 9:30am. 
We would like as many children as possible to take part in this service. 

 
                        Thank you for your support, 
                                                                                                  
                                                   C M Seagrave              
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We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the Silver Games Mark accreditation. We are one of 
only 4 schools in Preston to be chosen to have this validated, which makes it even more special. Everyone in 

school is working really hard to improve their key skills in Sport and PE, spend more time exercising and improve 
our general health and well-being.  Thank you to Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Edmonds for their work in supporting 

 this achievement. 

 
 

Many 
Congratulations to 

the Y6 cycling 
team, who won 
first prize in the 

Inter-School 
Cycling 

competition last 
Thursday. This was 

a great 
achievement. 

 
 


